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End of the Year Testing 

 

The state of North Carolina requires end of grade testing for students in grades 3, 6, 9, and 11.  

New Life Academy will be using a standardized test at the end of the school year.  Students will 

be tested on general content knowledge in various subject areas.  This is not an EOG and is not 

used to determine retention or promotion.  If you would like for your child to be tested and they 

are not in the grades required to test, a fee of $200.00 will be assessed.  Please notify the 

school’s office to make arrangements.  This is a mandatory test for all students in grades 3, 6, 9, 

and 11.  If your child is unable to test during the designated week, it is the parent’s 

responsibility to find an outside testing facility to test at a later date.  All test scores will need to 

be provided to the school for student records.  If your child is the recipient of the Opportunity 

Scholarship and are in grades 3rd and above, they will need to be tested.  The testing fee will be 

waived.   

 

 I have read and acknowledge the above information explaining New Life Academy’s 

standardized testing procedures.  I also understand if I would like my child to be tested and 

they are not in grades 3, 6, 9, and 11 a $200.00 testing fee will be assessed.  If my child is 

unable to test during the designated testing week, it is my responsibility to have him/her tested 

in an outside facility and submit all test scores for student records. 

 

 

Student Name ________________________________________________ Grade ____________ 

Parent Signature ______________________________________________ Date _____________ 

Parent Name _________________________________________________ 


